
16TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Our Merciful Judge
"Listen, anyone who has ears." We live in a world of
constant sound and yet we are not all that good at listening.
Take a few moments as you read this to listen to the sounds
around you. What do you hear?  Listen to the sounds within
you. What do you hear? A lot of the time what we hear is
discordant noise and yet what Jesus wants us to hear is the
love of God that is all around us and within us and between
us. We will hear that sound if we listen carefully enough with
our hearts and minds. Listen especially to the beautiful
sounds of your love for one another in marriage and/or
family life. It is so easy to get into a pattern of not listening
in these sacred places. Listen also to the goodness of the
people who make up your faith community so that you can
become aware of Christ who lives in them. And listen this
week to the needs of the people around you so that you can
respond to those needs in love.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

ALL MASSES ARE NOW OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

Please note: Numbers limited to 90 people.

Greenlough Mass Schedule: 20th - 26th July
Monday 20th July: 9.00am
Tuesday 21st July: 9.00am

Wednesday 22nd July: 9.00am
Thursday 23rd July: 9.00am 

Adoration until 6.00pm

Friday 24th July: 7.30pm - Evening Mass

Saturday 25th July: 10.00am; Vigil 7.30pm
Sunday 26th July: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week
Wednesday 22nd July at 9.00am 

for Paddy Joe Rea, RIP

Friday 24th July at 7.30pm 
for Edward & Rosetta Kearney, RIP

Masses continue to be broadcast live via our webcam: 
www.greenlough.com/web-cam/

www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts

Lavey Mass Schedule: 20th - 26th July
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday: 9.15am Mass

No Mass on Tuesday.
Friday: 9.15am; Adoration until 5.00pm
Saturday 25th July: 7.00pm Vigil Mass
Sunday 26th July: 9.00am & 11.00am

Masses will be broadcast live from:
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-parish-laveySu
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Sacrament of Baptism
If you have a child for baptism 

please contact Paddi in the parish office to
book. Thank You.

Trócaire 2020
We hope to send this year’s

Trócaire money at the end of July.
We would be grateful if you have any boxes that they be returned as
soon as possible. Thank you for your ongoing support to Trócaire.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Matt Talbot Prayer Society
Praying for those suffering from
Addiction: This Prayer Society
has been created to pray for
people who are suffering from
any form of addiction, to pray for
those recovering from addiction,
and to pray for all those affected
by addiction, especially family
members. As we know addiction takes many forms from alcohol, drugs,
gambling, pornography, to other less acknowledged addictions.

To join the Matt Talbot Prayer Society, you are invited to enrol the
name of the person to be prayed for and the addiction we are praying
that they will be freed from. Those enrolled will be prayed for
specifically every day by members of the Matt Talbot Prayer Society. 

Mass will be offered for those enrolled on the first Monday of every
Month in St Eugene’s Cathedral at 7.30pm. You will also receive an
enrolment card to enable you to join in the prayer. To enrol someone
in the Matt Talbot Prayer Society please phone St Eugene’s
Cathedral at 028 7126 2894.

The Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre
working in Partnership with
Saint Mary’s University,
Twickenham, offers the
Masters in Catholic School
Leadership. 
This is a post graduate degree
dedicated to the professional
development and spiritual formation of Catholic school
leaders. It is a great opportunity for those currently in
leadership roles and those who aspire to, or have an interest
in, leadership roles within the Catholic School system. 

The next intake will be Autumn 2020. 
If you require any further information, please contact

the Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre: 028 7126 4087
or email: tferry@derrydiocese.org.

Greenlough Parish Collections: 12/7/2020
Weekly/Monthly: £831.70. B/Fund: £345.

Peters Pence: £26; Trócaire: £60.

PARISH ENVELOPE/TROCAIRE RETURNS

Please return your envelopes to:  
Parish Office Letter Box; Collection Boxes
in the Church or The Collection Box -Vivo Shop, Clady

Thank you for your continued generosity.

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
As

Announced

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

PARISH NEWSLETTER ITEMS
Please tel: 2582 1190 or email

greenloughparish@gmail.com
all Anniversary Names 
& Newsletter Notices 

by Wednesday 1.00pm.

Thank you.


